
Royal Prince Alfred
Hospital Redevelopment

RPA HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT CONCEPT AERIAL SITE VIEW 

The designs for the NSW 
Government’s $750 million 
investment in the new 
RPA Hospital Redevelopment 
have been unveiled.
What services will 
be included in the 
redevelopment? 
Stage 1 of the RPA 
Redevelopment will 
include expanded and 
enhanced:
•	 Emergency 

Department 
•	Intensive Care Unit 
•	Medical imaging 

services 
•	Operating theatres 
•	Maternity, birthing and 

neonatal services 
•	Adult inpatient 

accommodation / beds 
•	Associated clinical and 

non-clinical support 
services capacity.

Want to find out more? 
You can find out 
more about the 
redevelopment at:  
www.rparedevelopment.
health.nsw.gov.au. 
You are also invited 
to send any feedback, 
suggestions or 
comments you would 
like to raise with the 
redevelopment team via 
the contact form on our 
website or by emailing: 
rparedevelopment@
health.nsw.gov.au

Tell us what you think?
The concept design 
builds upon the 
extensive engagement 
undertaken with staff, 
clinicians and consumers 
to understand the needs 
of our services and 
departments and will 
ensure the hospital is 
purpose built to meet 
the growing healthcare 
needs of everyone who 
connects with RPA. 
Scan the code 
to complete the 
survey or visit www.
rparedevelopment. 
health.nsw.gov.au


